Charlie Crist

Florida Department of Governor

Environmental Protection Jefl Rortkamp
Bob Martinez Center
2600 Blair Stone Road MS 4565 Michael W. Sole
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 Secretary
April 18, 2010

Mr. Mike Kaiser

Taft Recycling, Inc.

1501 Omni Way

St. Cloud, Florida 34773

Re: WACS 87104 — Taft Recycling, Inc.
Dear Mr. Kaiser:

| reviewed the documentation submitted to demonstrate financial assurance for the above
referenced facility and find it is in order. Evergreen National Indemnity Company insurance
certificate, dated April 12, 2010, identifying policy number 555249, demonstrates adequate financial
assurance. As required by the Orange County Interlocal Agreement, the financial assurance covers
the higher of the closing costs associated with the approved Orange County and Department of
Environmental Protection estimates: $111,828.30 for closing. Therefore, Taft Recycling, Inc. is in
compliance with the financial assurance requirements of 40 CFR Part 264, Subpart H, as adopted by
reference in Rule 62-701.630, Florida Administrative Code and the terms of the Orange County
Interlocal Agreement, at this time.

if you have any questions, please contact me at (850) 245-8745.

Sincerely,

Frank Hombrook
Environmental Specialist
Solid Waste Section

cc: Fred Wick, DEP/TLH
Tom Lubozynski, DEP/ORL

“More Protection, Less Process”
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Cheryan Georg

From Hornbrook, Frank
" Sent: Tuesday, April 06, 2010 1:31 PM
To: : , - 'Michael Kaiser'
. Ce: Lubozynski, Tom; Cheryan, George; Janwadkar, Sandeep, 'davnd bromﬁeld@ocﬂ net'
Subject: . TAFT RECYCLING, INC. - WACS 87104
Mr. Kaiser,

* I have now received 2010 approved estimates both from DEP and Orange County for the above referenced facility. The
higher of the two estimates is the DEP estimate of $111 828.30. Thns is still lower than the current fi nancual assurance on
file in the amount of $138,177.34.

Therefore at your request | will prepare an authorization letter to lower the fi nancnal assurance for the facullty to the
new approved amount. . :

\

For permit issudnce issues the’ faéiliiy is now in financial assurance compliance with DEP and Orang.ev County.
Please let n:\e know if you would like to |;equest th‘is reduction.

Thaﬁk you,

Frank Hombrook

Send Correspondence to:

'Solid Waste Financial Coordinator

Florida Department Of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Rd. MS 4565

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 .

Att: Frank Hornbrook, Environmental Specialist

Contact Information:

Phone: (850) 245-8745

Fax: (850) 245-8811.

E-mail: Frank Hornbrook@dep state fl.us

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most Wn’ﬂen communications to or from state officials are public records and may be made available to
" the public or media upon request. This e-mail communication, your reply, and future e-mails to my attention may therefore be subject to public disclosure.




